Board of Selectmen's Meeting

NONPUBLIC MINUTES #1

June 3, 2020

In attendance were Jeanny Aldrich, Fran Shippee, Ted Athanasopoulos, Alissa Thompson and Dara Carleton

Ted Athanasopoulos Exit Interview:

Aldrich asked Athanasopoulos why he is leaving. He said he liked what he did before more than this and wants to get outside again.

Shippee asked Athanasopoulos what he thought the Board could have done better. He said he found it very difficult to uphold the violations and did not enjoy that part of the job.

Aldrich asked Athanasopoulos what part he enjoyed. He stated the people at work have been great and that the administrative part was easiest for him.

Aldrich asked if there anything we could have done to make the job better for the next person coming in? He said no. He didn't want to be a cop. He was asked, if more of the job details were discussed with you before hand, would it have helped. He stated that he wanted the job and would have agreed anyway.

Aldrich said he helped move us forward and appreciates him.

Shippee asked if he lacked any materials or equipment to perform his duties. He said code software could make the administrative part easier.

Athanasopoulos explained he had saved instructional emails and would direct Lachenal and Dumont to those.

Aldrich said Athanasopoulos will be missed. Shippee said she was sorry she didn't get to know him better.

Respectfully submitted,

Dara Carleton

Secretary to the Board of Selectmen

Jeanny Aldrich, Chairman

Janel Jupple

Frances Shippee

Date